
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID 19 

 

We are sorry if the Barn looks a little more bare than usual. 

For your safety: 

• we have removed unnecessary decorative bedding from the bedrooms 

• we have removed books and DVD’s from the book shelf. 

Before your visit: 

• we will have steam-cleaned the sofa, chairs and scatter cushions. 

• disinfected light switches and all hard surfaces, including the floor. 

• washed all crockery and cutlery. 

As previous guests will have left at 10am on Friday morning, we would recommend that 

guests wash their hands frequently for the first 72 hours after arrival, and after contact 

with any hard surfaces or items. 

If, during your stay any member of your party develops symptoms of Covid 19, please 

call 111 for instructions and advise us immediately.  You will also need to make 

arrangements to leave Colne Brook Barn at the earliest opportunity, you will not be able 

to self-isolate in Colne Brook Barn.  Please also inform us as soon as possible if anyone 

develops Covid symptoms shortly after you return home from your holiday.  

Before you leave, we would be grateful if you would strip the beds and put used bedding 

and towels into a blue laundry bag, to help us reduce the risk of exposure to our 

cleaners. 

Your co-operation is very much appreciated in these trying times and we hope this does 

not detract from the enjoyment of your holiday. 

 

The above is subject to change, in line with any government guidelines which may be issued. 


